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STATE OF ILLINOIS

Bradley P. Halloran Pollution Control Board

Hearing Officer . .

'I]llmons Pollution Control Board : ? Cﬁ\y‘}
ames R. Thompson Center

Suite 11 - 500

100 West Randolph Street

Chicago, Illinois 60601

Dear Mr. Halloran,

I am writing you this letter as a concerned citizen of Lake Killarney; a subdivision
adjacent to the properties affected most by the proposed Lowe waste transfer
station in southeastern McHenry County.

I hope you will consider holding the upcoming hearings, on the proposed waste
transfer station, in the village of Cary or perhaps the Algonquin township offices.
Either of these locations would be more convenient to the people affected by the
proposed waste transfer station. Rather than Woodstock, which would create a
hardship for many of the citizens of Cary, Bright Oaks and Lake Killarney who
would like to attend these hearings. :
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